
Kia Ora! A warm invitation to submit a proposal 

We have had great interest in the ISATT conference to be held in Auckland, New Zealand in July 2015. We are looking 

forward to welcoming delegates to our city from around New Zealand and the world. We have agreed to extend the 

deadline for submissions until the 26 November. We will let you know whether your proposal has been accepted before 

the middle of December 2014. After 26 November we will still accept proposals, providing there is room in the          

conference programme, but they won’t be reviewed until March. There will also be an opportunity to submit a full  paper 

for the  conference proceedings. More details about that will follow. 

 

 

 

Conference theme: Teaching for tomorrow today 
This as an opportunity to share your research with international colleagues. Please visit the  

website for more details about the conference topics. Join us as we grapple with these questions 

and more -  

 How can technology extend, enhance, and augment the learning environment? 

 What constitutes powerful pedagogy in teaching? 

 How can diverse students be well-supported as they transition across key areas – for   

example from compulsory to post-compulsory education? 

 What expertise is unique to being an effective teacher educator?   

 How can teachers be encouraged as leaders of learning without shifting them into        

administrative or management positions?
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